
 Vanpro in the "clutches" of another great client. 

Cambridge, MN September 17, 2010- Vanpro announces it has 
been awarded a major project machining a large custom clutch 
housing. The housing is an AZ91 magnesiumcasting, and 
Vanpro provides a significant level of value add finish work. 
This includes bead blasting for removal of excess parting line 
and ejector pin flash, milling and lathe operations. 

The program is in pre-production status, and expected to go 
into full production during the 4rth quarter of 2010. 

 

For more information about our capabilities, visit us at www.wafer-process-

solutions.com, www.magmachining.com, or email us at sales@vanpro-inc.com 

 


